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 B  Bennett OBJ2014/0858/P 26/02/2014  10:07:33 Dear Fergus Freeney 

I am writing to object to the proposed conversion of this basement floor at 162 Agar Grove, London, 

NW1 9TY. The proposal would be inappropriate for this rare surviving original early Camden building 

in a conservation area. It would significantly change the appearance. The proposed upvc double glazed 

windows are completely unsuitable for the front of this historic building in material, shape, positioning 

and style. Other original windows in the same building on the first and second floors above seem to 

have been changed from the original timber multiple astragal type windows without planning 

permission. The proposed railings and entrance would also significantly change the front appearance 

and take up space from the pavement.

156 Agar Grove

London

NW1 9TY
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